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     740/833-2109 (office) 
 

Delaware County to Launch New Logo Thursday, June 29 
 

DELAWARE, Ohio — The Delaware County Board of Commissioners will review and vote on changes to the County’s 

logo and branding materials this Thursday, June 29.  

     Delaware County Communications Manager Jane Hawes, who has served as project manager for the County, will 

present the new materials at the Commissioners’ session, which begins at 9:30 a.m. in the hearing room of the 

Commissioners Building, 101 N. Sandusky St., Delaware.  

     The project began almost one year ago on June 30, 2016, when the County issued a Request for Proposals for its 

branding project. The County received 25 proposals in response and signed a contract with Cleveland-based Studio 

Graphique, Inc., on Sept. 26, 2016, for $45,150.  

     Following Thursday’s session, a full package of information about the branding materials, including digital files of 

new artwork, will be distributed to local media via email. 

     For more information about Delaware County, please visit their website at: http://www.co.delaware.oh.us.   
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